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Kaufman Dolowich Joins Law Peers Denouncing Antisemitism, 11-9-2023

We are proud to join more than 150 of the nation’s leading law firms as a signatory to a letter to deans of the country’s top law schools
condemning antisemitism and asking them to address harassment on campus. Firmwide Co-Managing Partner |yan Dolowich shares:

“We are deeply saddened and alarmed at the growing reports of antisemitic incidents on college campuses. We will not and cannot
stand by passively and tolerate these egregious acts of violence. At our firm, we have a zero-tolerance policy for any form of harassment
and we work diligently to create an inclusive environment for all our members. We expect the same level of commitment to diversity,
equity and inclusion from our partners and institutions of higher education, which represents the next generation of our workforce.
Staying silent or allowing such acts of hatred and violence on college campuses without taking action is not acceptable. Creating an
environment that condones rallies which promote hatred and antisemitic rhetoric is opposed to everything we stand for. We join together
with our industry-leading peers to make it inherently clear that we expect more from our institutions of higher learning. We hope that
raising our voices and demonstrating solidarity will inspire them to take action and make a firm stance on this critical issue.”

The signed letter to law school deans can be found in its entirety here: Letter to Law School Deans
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